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Dear Parents / Whānau/Caregivers,

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in the elective cycling program. This will involve students going
to the Hillcrest pump and cycling track during lunchtime (break 2) on Wednesdays for the rest of Term 2. As we are
leaving the school grounds, the students need permission to leave.

Students will need to wear closed-toed footwear and appropriate clothing on this day. There is no cost as we will be
using our school set of bikes. As there are two adults going each week, myself and a graduate student we can only
take 25 students. Therefore it will be on a first in, first served basis in regards to returning the notice. If your child
misses out on this term, they will have the opportunity to participate in Term 3.

Permission slips need to be returned to the Frog Box at the Smiley Face by Thursday 12th May.

Please contact me if you have any further questions at ccottingham@kns.ac.nz

Ngā mihi,

Chrissy Cottingham

Cycling Elective
(Return to the Frog Box at the Smiley Face window by Thursday 12th May)

Yes, I give permission for my child: to be involved in the Cycling Elective at Hillcrest pump and cycling

track

Details:

Child’s Name:  _________________________________

Year:     _________________________________

Room:    _________________________________

Contact phone number:   _________________________________

Parents name: ___________________________

Signed: ________________________________ (must be signed by parent / caregiver not a child)
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